The Northern
Ontario Railroad
Museum and
Heritage Centre is
presenting a special
Remembrance Day
display at the
museum from
November 4, 2002
until November 14,
2002. The museum will be open from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. on
weekdays and from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. on the weekend. The
display has been growing each year with a number of individuals
generously lending their private collections for this very special
occasion. A collection of Canadian Armed Forces Command and
Branch cap badges since 1968 is on loan from Jack Porter of
Sudbury. Also on display are items from Kevin Normoie’s
collection. Included are surgical tools from World War I, a piece of
shrapnel from World War I and a collection of medals from World
War I, World War II and the Korean War. Make plans to visit the
museum to see these interesting collections.




